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To: 

Mr. Sven Gentner 

European Commission  

Head of Unit 

GD FISMA, Directorate Financial Markets, Unit C4 

 

Mr. Timothy Shakesby 

European Insurance and Occupational Pensions Authority 

Chair of the PRIIPs Sub Group 

 

Per mail only 

 

 

Brussels, 02 February 2016 

 

Implementation of the EU PRIIPs regulation 

Comments on items not dealt with in the recent PRIIPs consultation  

 

 

Dear Sven, dear Tim,  

 

As was announced in recent meetings, please find attached to this letter a brief outline 

of items which EUSIPA and her member associations have identified as being of crucial 

importance from an operational perspective in the upcoming implementation of the 

PRIIPs regulation. Given that these items have not been dealt with in the recently held 

public consultation (to which EUSIPA responded separately) we thought it most useful 

to draw your attention to them by way of this letter. 

 

We would also highly appreciate being kept in the loop on how the discussion of these 

items continues on your side. Do not hesitate to ask us for further input or sense-check 

any practical solution that you are about to consider.  

As there is time-wise a high pressure on this file, we would also be very supportive of 

having a joint meeting and discuss the open points directly with you.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dr. Nikolaus Neundörfer    Thomas Wulf 

Chair Legal Committee     Secretary General 

EUSIPA       EUSIPA 
 

 

ATTACHMENT 


